Village Hall Report
This is based on information from Kelvin Golding who is trustee

The Village Hall accounts show a bank statement from Barclays up to 7" March 2022 with a
_balance of £14478.20

The only payment to have come out of the bank from that date is for £190.02 which is for
the service and replacement of the fire extinguishers..

As the year proceeds there will be grass cutting which is around £550.00 plus insurance
(November) between £650.00 -£750.00 plus smaller bills of £350.00.



